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FEBRUARY 1995 MEETING IN JACKSONVILLE, FL
______________________________________________________________________________ Attached
please find a summary of the Investment Company Institute Broker Dealer Advisory
Committee Meeting which took place on February 1 & February 2, 1995 in Jacksonville, FL.
If you have any questions or comments regarding this summary, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned at (202) 326-5848. Kevin Farragher Director of Operations
Distribution & Service
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